
 

Nursery News 

Acorns 

We hope you all had a 
good half term break it is 
nice to see you all back. 

 

We have been looking at 
the book “Who’s Feet” and 

painted our own feet.     
We talked about the 
different animal feet. 

We have made some lovely 
blossom pictures too. 

 

For World Book day  on 
Thursday 7th March  we 
will be revisiting “Tip Tip 
Dig Dig” as this was a 

favourite with the 
children. Dressing Up is 

optional. 

 

Conkers 

This week the children 

have enjoyed listening to 

the story of “Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears” the 

children are beginning to 

learn Number 3 and 

different concepts      

Big/Little.  

 

Outside play with boats 

in the water has been 

very successful, also the 

large sad pit with 

different sized diggers. 

 

Please note:-  

Thursday 7th March is 

World Book Day. 

Children are welcome to 

dress up as their 

favourite book character. 

The Nursery has a number 

of dressing up clothes  

which children will be 

able to wear.  

Year 1 
What we have been learning about this week in school: 

This week we have had an exciting creative day to 

start our new topic about India. Our focus story 
this term is The Tiger Who Came to Tea.  

 
What we will be doing next week in school: 

Next week we are looking forward to our trip to 

Bristol Zoo. In English we will be making story 
maps and in art we will be looking at 

 Indian artefacts.  

 
Please remember to bring PE kits, wellington boots 

and painting aprons into school.  
 

Please look out for spellings in your child’s book 

bag and continue reading at home. 
 

The Year 1 Team  

 

Reception  
The children have had a great few days back at school and have 

settled back in very well. 

Our topic this term is ‘Transport’ and the children have enjoyed 
exploring all the different ways to travel this week. 

We have created our very own bus stop in the rainbow room and 

have been drawing giant roads.  

Our focus book this week is ‘The Naughty Bus’ by Jan and Jerry Oke. 

We have had lots of fun painting buses. 

We have been talking about what we already know about transport 

and thinking about what we would like to learn about. 

In phonics this week we have been re capping on all of the 

sounds and tricky words that we have learnt so far. 

Please can you ensure that all PE kits are back in school          

as soon as possible. 
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Year 2  

What we have been learning about this week in school: 

On Wednesday we had an Art day to introduce our topic and we 

enjoyed looking at Art work from Russia, Peru and Italy.  

In Maths we have been learning to recognise, name and describe 

2D and 3D shapes.  

 
What we will be doing next week in school: 

Next week we will be reading the text ‘This is How we do it’, which 

follows the lives of 7 children who live in different countries 

around the world. We will be writing our own piece of information 

about how we do things living in Stonehouse. In Maths we will be 

learning to add 2 digit numbers using a written method.  

 

Please be reminded that on Wednesday 6th March at 2.30pm we will 

be holding a SATs meeting for Year 2 parents, it is very important 

that you attend. Thursday is World Book Day where we would like 

the children to dress up as their favourite book character and on 

Friday we will be going to Bristol Zoo.    



 

 

Dates for your Diary 

World Book Day           

Thursday 7th March  

Dress up as your 

favourite book character.  

Year 1 & Year 2                

Bristol Zoo Trip                

Friday 8th March  

Reception Height, Weight 

& Vision Screening 

Monday 11th March  

 

Comic Relief 

Friday 15th March   

 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 19th March 

3.30  p.m. -  7.00 p.m. 

 

Wednesday 20th March 

3.30 p.m. -  5.00 p.m. 

 

Willow Class Assembly 

Wednesday 27th March at 

9.15 a.m. in the School 

Hall   

 

 Oak Class Assembly 

Wednesday 3rd April 

at 9.15 a.m. in the  

School Hall   

 

 

Easter Holidays 

Children finish school on  

Friday 5th April   

and return to  

school on  

Tuesday 23rd April  

 

 

 

Reading with your child  

 

We know how busy life is so we welcome 

parents to come into school at 8.45 a.m. to 

read with their children. This should be a 

quiet, calm positive start to the school day. 

We respectfully remind you to not leave your 

child unsupervised in school  

during this time.  

Children should be ready to start school        

at 8.55 a.m.  

 

Thank you to all our parents who  regularly 

read with their children at home, this makes 

such a difference to your child’s progress in 

reading and also helps with their 

 confidence. 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  
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E-Safety 

 

You may have already seen or heard about MoMo on 

the news or even through social media. 

 

Please find attached a parent information 

 help sheet. 

 

If your child is accessing the internet it is very 

important that you  read this and take the 

 necessary steps to protect your child. 

 

We will continue to promote E-Safety  

messages in school. 

 

Thank you for your support with this matter.  


